From: Bonnie Thomson

To: Assistance Bill Consultation
Subject: Submission to consultation on the Assistance and Access Bill 2018
Date: Tuesday, 4 September 2018 4:59:40 AM

Dear Minister,

I am writing to express my concerns over the draft legislation titled 'The Assistance and
Access Bill 2018', and outline my concerns below.

I do not want this Bill to be passed, and | hope to hear back from you.
I am concerned because the bill:

1. Creates obligations on technology producers and communication providers, forcing
them to work for law enforcement agencies;

2. Creates powers that would allow police to seize information directly from a device;
3. Allows government operatives to access more data through current warrants.

I do not want any of the three changes listed above.

Regards,

Bonnie Thomson

Bonnie Thomson



